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Editorial

Two Years On 

Two years of publication doesn’t quite amount to a “timeless legacy,” but we are very gratified at the progress 
that Theological Librarianship has made so far. To elaborate:

Almost one hundred authors have contributed to our first four issues.

We continue to receive inquiries and proposals on lots of interesting subjects, from lots of 
interesting people.

Our Editorial Board has turned out to be an efficient and collegial group to work with, and is 
only getting stronger from one issue to the next.

The Advisory Board and Publications Committee have both stepped in when we needed them, 
with timely suggestions and help.

Response from ATLA members has consistently been encouraging and articulate.

All this to say that the journal is in a very different place in December 2009 than it was in its infancy in the winter 
of 2007. A lot of things needed to go right for the journal to migrate from being an intriguing idea to an actual 
publication, with a roster of authors and an inventory of varied contributions.

This is an excellent time to express our thanks to all who have helped us get this far, and to share our anticipation 
of how the journal will continue to flourish.

With our appreciation,
Ronald W. Crown 
David R. Stewart 
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